
15 June 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members 
Tena Koutou 

 

♦ Olympic Value for this term:  Respect for Self and 
Others. 

♦ Start of School—Thank you to all parents who get 
children to school prior to the handbell so that they 
can get organised for the day, see their friends and 
are ready to start their learning as soon as the bell 
rings.  There are however, several children who are 
regularly late and disturb the class.  If your child/ren 
are these please address this issue.  

♦ Mid Year Reports—these will be coming home with 
the eldest child in the family this Friday.  Please bring 
them to the three-way conference next week. 

♦ Franklin Gymnastics Festival—this is to be held on 
1 July.  If your child is a gym club member and you 
want them to take part please see the Principal.  Note 
the clash with the production week. 

Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week     
“Life’s greatest riches have nothing to do with 
money.”     Anonymous 

RRRRegardsegardsegardsegards    
Mavis Glasgow  Mavis Glasgow  Mavis Glasgow  Mavis Glasgow      
(Principal)(Principal)(Principal)(Principal)  

Events This Week 

Tues 16 June—International Test Spelling 
Thurs 18 June—Yr 7/8 Technology 
Fri 19 June—School PTA Disco (See advertisement) 

Events Next Week 
Wed 24 June—Threeway Conferences 2—5pm 
Please help by picking children up during lunchtime if you 
can.  If not children will be supervised in the library till 3pm. 
Wed 24 June—BOT Meeting—6.30p.m. 
Thurs 25 June—Threeway Conferences 3.15—8pm 
Thurs 25 June—Maths Problem Challenge—Set 3 
Fri 26 June—Hot Dog Day 
Fri 25 June—School Assembly 
Prior Notice: Senior Production: 
                                       30 June—Dress Rehearsal 
      1 July—Production (evening) 
      2 July—Production (evening) 
Final day of Term 2: Friday 3 July (at the normal time) 

• To parents who are notifying us of children’s absences 
via a phone or email message.  This assists us greatly and 
saves office time in ringing. 

• To all children, parents and staff who assisted with the 
extra painting session on the backdrops last Friday.  

• To parents who assisted with transport to the rugby day 
last week.  A special thanks to Mr De’Arth for refereeing 
games.  

• Parents and family members who attended last week’s 
school assembly. 

• To all who supported the Hot Dog day. 
• All parents who have sent in the three-way conference 

sheet requesting a time to meet.  If you haven’t yet done 
so a further form is attached to this newsletter. 

 
 

• The following children who received awards at last 
week’s school assembly:  Rm1—Samantha, Coen, Max, 
Rm2—Jemma, Sam, Aliah-Jane, Zac, Rm3—Jenna-Mei, 
William, Joe, Harper, Rm4—Wendy, Vincent, Payton, 
Erana, Rm 5—Naomi, Hunter, Sophie, Joel, Rm6—
Brooke, Madison, Grace, Tayla-Leigh, Rm7—Chloe, 
Emma, Tyler, Kiara, Rm8—Cameron, Summer, Lola, 
Jake, Rm9—Sam, Calem, Daniel, Shelby, Rm10—Celes, 
Yolanda, Chelsey, Kaleb 

     Principal’s Award: Josh—Rm5 
     Lion Award: Jack—Rm7 
     School Value Awards—Jayden Rm4 & Jayden Rm9 
     Super Mathlete—Boston—Rm5 
     Top Mathletics Class—Rm5 
     Newsletter Draw—McMiken & Bennett families 
• The following children who received Gold Mathletics 

Certificates at last week’s assembly: Rm10—Byron, 
Rm9—Aimee, William, Rm8—Ella, Summer, 
Mackenzie, Rm7—Kaija, Aaliyah, Rm6—Emerson, 
Brianna, Rm5—Tess, Riley, Grace, Emerson, Rm4—
Georgia, Rm3—Meg 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future. 
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Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 9 T 2 15 
 

The ………………. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: _________________(enter family name) 

Three—Way Conferences 
We look forward to discussing your child’s progress and 
achievement with you and your child.  Therefore we have 
organised Three-Way Conferences to be held over two days 
again this year.  These will be for 15 minute durations.  
Dates and times are: 
  Wednesday 24 June—2-5pm 
  Thursday 25 June—3.15—8pm 
Please see the form on the back of this newsletter and make 
an appointment by returning to the drawer in the school 
office as soon as possible.  Appointments have filled up 
quickly so please provide at least three alternative times. 

Southern Stars Charitable Trust Ltd presents: 

The Emperor’s New Clothes 
Logan Campbell Centre—Greenlane 

Saturday 4th July 
Free tickets available from Principal 

Agricultural Day Chickens 
The chickens will be delivered Tuesday next week.  A care 
sheet will be sent home later this week and is also on the 
school website under Agricultural Day. 



For all Buckland School students and family 

0-7 years old MUST be accompanied by an adult 

Children must be picked up from inside the hall 

All ages welcome 

 

 

 

 

Please complete this form and return to the drawer in the school office by this Friday 19 June.   
Conference requests will be allocated as they are received. 

 

Child’s name:         Room No.  Child’s name     Room No. 
 

…………………………………….           ...……….…  …………………………..……               ………….. 
 

…………………….…...…….……           ….....……..  ………………..…………...…                ….….…… 
Please provide 3 preferred times—number 1 to 3 

Please note there are no appointments available between 5.00 and 5.45 pm on Thursday. 

Wednesday 24 June    2pm—5 pm 

2.00—2.15 2.15—2.30 2.30—2.45 2.45—3.00 

3.00—3.15 3.15—3.30 3.30—3.45  3.45—4.00 

 3.15—3.30 3.30—3.45 3.45—4.00 

4.00—4.15 4.15—4.30 4.30—4.45 4.45—5.00 

   5.45—6.00 

6.00—6.15 6.15—6.30 6.30—6.45 6.45—7.00 

7.00—7.15 7.15—7.30 7.30—7.45 7.45—8.00 

Thursday 25 June    3pm—8pm 

4.00—4.15 4.15—4.30 4.30—4.45 4.45—5.00 

Aladdin Trouble Update 
Tickets for the Senior Production of Aladdin Trouble will be 
on sale at the office from Monday 22 June.  Tickets are 
$5.00 each and are limited to the number we can accom-
modate at the Buckland Hall.  They will be sold on a first 
come, first served basis.  An order form will be on next 

week’s newsletter.  Please use this form to order tickets and 
enclose payment in an envelope or plastic bag and leave in 
the marked drawer in the school office.  Tickets will be sent 
home in an envelope with your eldest child. 

 
 

*   Our Ag Day colouring competition pictures have been 
distributed and are also available to download from the school 
website.  Completed pictures are due back by 26 June and can 
be returned to the drawer in the school office.  Prizes for the 
best picture from each class will be presented at the final school 
assembly of the term. 
*   If any school family or extended family has a business that 
they would like to promote through our Ag Day by either 
donating an item to be auctioned or raffled or by being a sign 
sponsor please contact Sharyn 0274 479 332 or Malinda 027 
555 2470. 
*   Unfortunately Smash Palace will not be going ahead this 
year due to building but will be back in 2016.  However, we 
have added a book stall this year and ask if you have any books 
in good condition please bring them to school to donate.  These 
can be children’s or adult fiction and non fictions. 
*   We are still looking for people to help with the following 
stalls:  Hot Chips—organising your stall helpers on the day and 
you get as many chips as you like. 
Mussel Fritters—this stall sells out and is very popular.  The 
fritter batter is all ready to go and you will have helpers on the 
day—we just need a leader. 

Please contact Sharyn or Malinda on the above numbers. 

Parent Help Needed 
Parents—if you are coming to the School Disco this Friday 
19 June, why not give us a hand!  Disco starts 6.30pm and 
finishes at 8.30pm.  Need helpers for set up one hour prior, 
during the disco (door sales, bouncers, selling drinks, food) 
and for clean up after. Please call or text Cat on 0211121629 

FOR SALE 
Very, very tasty tree ripened mandarins or lemons straight from the 
grower in sunny Gisborne.  Available in 5kg $30 and 8kg $40 box-
es includes freight.  To order call Yvonne Walker on 238 1331 or 
0274 392 893.  Orders must be placed by Wednesday 17 June. 


